
Hello, 
 
I support bills: SB 281 which requires manufacturers of screen devices to include warning labels on wireless 
digital products and include a manual on how to use products safely.   
 
Bill SB 282 which asks for limits on screen time in classrooms in accordance with recommendations from 
experts.  
 
And bill SB 283 which seeks to reduce WiFi radiation in schools.   
 
Please support these bills. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
--  

Aliaa Soliman 
 


